
KRAZ
Dial The Top 1580

1000 Watts

Telephone CHapel 3-6791 P. 0. Box 6003
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

February 26, 1962

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your DX Report of February 22, 1962.
Please be advised that your information corresponds
with that of our station log, per our frequency
measurements. Your report was most interesting and
most satisfying.

Thanks again for taking time out and in your interest.
Good luck to you.

Cordially,

(Mrs.), Juanita G. Rutledge6
Traffic Manager
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